
Product Discontinuation Notice
In order to ensure our products continue to evolve as technology changes, ASA Electronics will be 
updating our observation line as follows:
	
The Voyager WVOM541AP 5.6-inch WiSight Monitor has been discontinued. Please contact your individual 
sales representative for a possible replacement option. This change will take effect immediately. 

If you have any questions regarding this discontinuation notice, please contact your ASA sales representative 
or ASA Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.

Notification Date: 07/01/2021
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